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24 July 2018 
 
 
Peter Rosenbaum, President, American Society of Theatre Consultants, PO Box 
22, La Luz, New Mexico, 88337 
 
 
PETER, the Fellows Review Committee recommends that the Board of Directors 
elevate Robert Long to the position of Fellow of the ASTC. 
 
The Review Committee confirms that Mr. Long meets the eligibility requirements for 
Fellowship stated in our Bylaws.  He has been appropriately sponsored by Paul 
Sanow and supported with letters of recommendation from Stephen Placido and 
Scott Crossfield. 
 
The Fellows Review Committee has a record of the sponsored submission, 
detailing Robert’s achievements and contributions to the ASTC and the profession.  
Highlights of this member’s career and contributions include: 
 

 Exemplary service in leading the Society as President, 1999-2002 

 A distinguished body of performing arts planning and design work 

 Substantial publications in support of our profession 

 Co-creation of the “ASTC Presents…” history series for the International 

Association of Venue Managers 

 Vigorous promotion of the ASTC and its mission throughout his 

membership 

 
This member is highly deserving of the honor of Fellowship.  The current number of 
Fellows in the Society is below the maximum permitted in the Bylaws.  Robert’s 
addition as a Fellow would remain within the permitted total. 
 
The Fellows Review Committee includes members Scott Crossfield, Jack Hagler, 
Robert Long and myself.  Please note that Robert recused himself from these 
deliberations.  We are very pleased to make this recommendation, and we 
welcome any questions or discussion from the members of the Board. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Todd Hensley, ASTC 


